
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 

CHICAGO – December 1, 2022 –  North American Steel Alliance (NASA) announces 

the addition of our newest Operational Supplier, PGT Services to the Co-op as of 

December 1st, 2022. 

 

“PGT Services is excited to be joining NASA and working with NASA Members.  The 

metals sector is a critical component of our business and a key driver of the American 

economy.  We are excited for this opportunity.” – Barret Rea, President 

 

PGT Services, headquartered in Pittsburgh, PA, is a nationally recognized 

transportation brand with over 40 years of history.  Flatbed is and always will be their 

cornerstone of expertise, but over time PGT Services has evolved into a multi-modal 

transportation services provider.  Their growth and expertise in the metals and building 

products industry have made them a reliable transportation expert to many high-profile 

customers across various industry verticals.   

 

“As a flatbed specializing transportation partner with 40 years of steel hauling imbedded 

in our roots, we look forward to the opportunity to serve and grow with the partners of 

the North American Steel Alliance”- Justin Burgh, Vice President of Sales, Marketing, 

and Pricing 
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About North American Steel Alliance 
The North American Steel Alliance is a Member-Owned, steel cooperative with the 
buying power of more than $9 billion. With the strength over 122 independently owned 
and operated Steel Service Centers and the reach of over 350 distribution and 
processing facilities throughout North America, we are the largest Service Center 
purchaser of carbon products in the industry. Learn more at steelalliance.com. 
 

http://www.steelalliance.com/
http://www.steelalliance.com/

